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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) Comments to authors: This is a well written and comprehensive clinical overview. However, 

most of the contents are often written in many review articles, this article may be inadequate to 

topic highlight of WJG. So, I think that the author should be focus on the new and small 

numbers of articles as to Adjuncts to colonic cleansing before colonoscopy, and discuss and 

comment about them. 

<Authors’ Response>: First of all, we thank you very much for your meticulous review and 

valuable comments. We tried to modify our manuscript according to your opinion. Please refer 

to our revised manuscript. In detail, preference of adjuncts are graded as two (fairly 

recommendable), one (recommendable) or no asterisks on each adjunctive agent at authors’ 

will, but under the judgment after thorough review and writing of our manuscript. We believe 

our future readers will benefit from our subjective but prudent grading recommendations.  

(2) Comments to authors: You were wrong in writing “Citrafleet” You should include ? or ? when 

commercial names. Perhaps you should read and include in references the editorial in 

Digestive Diseases and Sciences 2013 vol 58 N 8 (Post-colonoscopy recommendations after 

inadequate bowel preparation). Lebwohl B et al.  

<Authors’ Response>: First of all, we thank you very much for your meticulous review and 

valuable comments. We tried to modify our manuscript according to your opinion. Please refer 

to our revised manuscript. We read the editorial (from Lebwohl et al) you have recommended. 

As the editorial was an excellent article as a reference, we wrote a several sentences on the 

Introduction of our manuscript and referred the editorial. Please refer to the revised 

manuscript: the reference number is number 1.   



Citrafleet is of course a commercial name, and we hope this mistyping can be corrected during 

the proofreading process. Thank you for your precious comment.  

 

3 References and typesetting were corrected 

 

<Note to the Editorial Office> 

- After re-searching the MeSH for appropriate keywords, we decided to change the keyword “Preparation” into 

“Cathartics”. Unfortunately, another keyword “Adjuncts” could not be replaced to another MeSH-searched 

alternative word; therefore, we are requesting “Adjuncts” to be still used as a keyword of this manuscript. We 

apologize for this hassle.  

 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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